
Young Adult Bible Study & Supper 
Feb. 8, 5:30-7:00pm

Scripture and Plain Reason: Young Adult Bible Study & Supper Feb. 8, 
5:30-7:00pm. What does Scripture mean to us today? How do we see 
ourselves in the Biblical story? How might these ancient texts help us 
navigate our 20s and 30s? Come explore these questions with us! All young 
adults are welcome to join us for a Bible study and supper hosted by Christ 
Lutheran Church, and are welcome to bring a friend! Gatherings will be held 



once a month and are free to attend. Whether you’re active in your church, 
haven’t attended in a while, or are just starting to explore your faith, all are 
welcome. The first gathering will take place Saturday, February 8, 
5:30-7:00pm at Christ Lutheran Church. Please scan the QR code to RSVP by 
Thurs., Feb. 6 so we can plan for food. If you have questions or want to learn 
more, please reach out to Parish Worker Beth Kelln at 
clcparishworker@sasktel.net. You can also pick up a bookmark with this 
information in the narthex. We hope to see you there!


